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Standing in Solidarity After Tragedy at the Okanagan Granfondo 
 
The snpink’tn (Penticton) Indian Band is heartbroken by the tragic incident that occurred this 
morning during the Okanagan Granfondo. 
 
We extend our deepest condolences to the family and loved ones of the cyclist who lost their life, 
and our thoughts are with those who were injured or affected. We also want to recognize and 
thank the first responders, volunteers, and bystanders whose swift and compassionate actions 
made a difference in a moment of crisis. 
 
This is a profoundly difficult day for many. Events like the Granfondo are meant to unite us in 
celebration of community, health, and personal challenge. Today’s tragedy is deeply felt—not 
only by those directly involved, but by the entire region. 
 
We stand with everyone impacted, offering our support as we begin to process this loss together 
 
 
 
snpink’tn  (Penticton) Indian Band 
Chief and Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 


